
 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Siliguri Chapter of The Institute of Company Secretaries of 

India is organising on “Van Mahotsav” as part of Students’ month celebrations on 1st July 

2023 at 08:00 Am at Godhara Farm, Kholachand Fapri. Siliguri. 
 
  Let’s Celebrate the Day by planting a sapling. 

 
 
 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                               
 
 

CS Nitin Gupta 
Chairman 

CS (Dr.) Pintu Prasad Jaiswal 
Secretary 


